
I wanted to thank everyone who spoke at last night's meeting, who 
showed up in support of those who spoke, those who have sent emails to 

the School Board/Superintendent, those who have spoken to me 

privately, those who were praying for me/School Board, and anyone else 
I've failed to include in the above.  You have no idea how truly grateful I 

am for your support and time in defending me in support of our 

children.  
 

As I said last night, I was raised to do what I believe is right, even if I 

am the only person doing so.  But with your support, I know I'm not 
alone.  And with your support, I will keep asking the tough questions, I 

will keep the students' best interest in my votes, and I will not back 

down from any name-calling from others.  Thank you again for 
everything you've done to support me.  God Bless you all. 

 

Please feel free to share with others as I know there are many more 
people whom I should be thanking. 

 

Have a great day. 
 

Mike Hosang 

 
Here is the YouTube link for the April 16 WJCC School Board 

meeting featuring the verbal battles between the Patriots and the 

Marxists.  Michael Hosang (Stonehouse elected) was slandered 

publicly during and after the March meeting by Andrea Donnor 

(W’burg City appointed). 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OCvKyC5yDZU&list=PLBFMqxZ
3V_MwpIDQ1bSQrj1BPtmcRBkS_&index=1 
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